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Pursuant to email conversations with Energy Safety, SDG&E provides this cover letter summarizing the 
updates to SDG&E’s QDR submittal updates. A copy of this letter is being provided to the California 
Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety (OEIS) docket.  

 
SDG&E’s 2022 Q1 Quarterly Data Report (QDR) Updates   
 
SDG&E updated the following information in non-spatial data tables: 

- Table 2 wire down (risk event) count by tier 
- Table 7.1 wire down (risk event) count by category 

 
SDG&E updated the following objects in its confidential geodatabase submission to include the 3 
unaudited Wired Down Events not initially reported in the 2022-Q1 Spatial QDR deliverable.  These 
objects are to be replaced with those initially sent in the 2022-Q1 Spatial QDR file geodatabase: 

- Risk event asset log (relate table) 
- Wire down (feature class) 

  
  


